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Lou Mansolillo

From: Twinkle VanFleet <twinklev.strongerthanpain@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 9:55 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support the KCPA and reverse the Ban

Dear Members of the House or To Whom This May Concern, 
 
I’ve attempted to end my life due to a medically unmanaged severe pain condition called Complex Regional Pain 
Syndrome aka Reflex Sympathetic Dystrophy and referred to as “the suicide disease.” 

Please support product safety regulations with the Kratom Consumer Protection Act instead of banning and criminalizing 
Kratom. 

Kratom offers me a life preserver each day, and it's imperative it remains an option to manage multiple health 
conditions that include incurable neuro-inflammatory and autoimmune disorders with chronic intractable pain. I rely on 
it as I would a life raft or vest that might keep me from drowning.  

My story is here-  

Kratom and Me 

February 16, 2024 

https://www.daily-remedy.com/kratom-and-me/ 

 

Sincerely, 

Twinkle VanFleet, 55 

916-706-4954 

 
 
 


